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Juvenile Resident at the Mecklenburg County Juvenile Detention Center 
Erroneously Released Safely Returned 

 
 

(CHARLOTTE, NC) –  Sheriff McFadden is pleased to report that the 16 year old erroneously 
released earlier yesterday morning was arrested last night by CMPD without incident.  He has been 
returned to the Juvenile Detention Center where he will remain until further order of the court.   

“I am grateful for the efforts of all involved in the safe apprehension of the young man at issue,” 
said Sheriff McFadden.  “MCSO will now see through our internal investigation, carefully 
scrutinizing our processes, procedures and training to ensure that the mistakes that led to the 
erroneous release will never be repeated.” 
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